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SUMMER SALARY IN EXCESS OF 2.5 MONTHS 

 
Case School of Engineering 

 
 
To help alleviate concerns that faculty receiving 3 month’s summer salary are effectively prohibited from 
taking any time off during the summer months the Dean and the Executive Committee endorsed the 
changes shown below during the 2019-2020 fiscal year.   
 
Beginning with summer 2021, faculty can receive more than 2.5 months and up to 3 month’s summer 
salary under the following conditions:   
 

• Meet departmental eligibility requirements for summer salary in excess of 2.5 months.   
 

• A maximum of 2.5 month’s summer salary can be charged to sponsored project accounts. 
 

• The remaining .5 month summer salary (or portion thereof) will be charged to the department’s 
operating account. 

 
• To offset the .5 month (or portion thereof) charged to the department’s operating account, the 

PI will budget and distribute an equivalent amount of his/her academic year salary (above any 
departmental requirements for 3-month summer eligibility) to sponsored project accounts 
during the prior academic year.  This will be verified during the review of the 3-month summer 
requests.      

 


